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Media Release 

 
Date/Time of Release: 01/28/2022    1152 Hrs. 
  
Date of Incident Occurrence: 01/28/2022     0722 hrs 
 

Nature of Event:   Structure Fire with loss of life 

   

Location of Event Occurrence:    22 Kearney Ave. Auburn, NY 13021 

 

Media Release Written By:     Detective James Frost.  

 

On 01/28/2022 at 0722 hrs, members of the Auburn Fire Department were dispatched 

to 22 Kearney Ave. for a report of smoke coming from the residence. Upon arrival of 

AFD, flames were observed coming from residence. During firefighting operations, 

members of AFD located the body of a deceased individual.     

 

Members of the Auburn Fire Department, Auburn Police Department, New York 

State Office of Fire Prevention & Control, Cayuga County Coroner’s Office, and 

Onondaga County Medical Examiner’s Office are involved in this investigation.  

 

As of this time, the name of the deceased is being withheld from the public so that 

notifications can be made to family members. 

 

The Auburn Police Department asks that anyone who may have witnessed this 

incident or may have knowledge regarding this fire contact them.  Please contact Det. 

Frost at the phone number of 315-255-4702, Det. Frost’s email at 

jfrost@auburnny.gov or by contacting APD at the phone number of 315-253-3231.   
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